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Preserving plants can be delicate work, more so if you donâ€™t have enough information about how to
do it.  Containing them is as equally difficult as maintaining them because plants have different
requirements. It is important that you know your plantsâ€™ maintenance requirements so you can
properly care for them.

Potted plants are one of the homeownerâ€™s choices to decorate their houses. When placed indoors,
these plants help purify the air in enclosed places.  Each plant has different maintenance
requirements that should be always be considered.  But basic plant care includes providing plants
with ample moisture, light, temperature, and humidity.  There should also be proper soil mixture,
enough fertilizers and regular pest control. Pots are a good way to experiment with planting and
plant design and can offer versatility for new gardeners.

Gardening in pots or other containers is entirely different from gardening directly on soil.  The former
is easier for some because plants are cared for individually.  Consider also the type of plant you
choose in pot gardening.  Plants are classified as perennials, annuals, biennials and bulbs.

Perennial plants are the most versatile because they grow all year round. Annual plants complete
their life cycle in a single season.  Hardy annuals can survive cold temperatures and are excellent
space fillers in a garden with perennial plants. Biennial plants, on the other hand, are not as
permanent as the perennials though they re-seed themselves so their growth cycle is comparable
with annuals. Bulbs have several types that survive different seasons. They have an internal flower
bud surrounded by a layer of food supply that help keep survive the changing seasons.

If you want to try gardening in a pot, there are several container garden design ideas you can try. 
These design ideas mix plants that have the same requirements for better growth and easier care. 
Perennials are usually placed together because they have the same life cycle and maintenance
requirements.

Plants in a single container should also be mutually compatible with each other to reduce predation.
Those that grow extensive roots should not be planted with short-rooted plants because they can
damage the other plantâ€™s root systems and cause them to die. Container gardens ideas keep these
from happening by suggesting plants that would thrive and benefit from each other.

Some of these garden container ideas suggest foliage assembly or mixing different kinds of plants
that would grow best in a particular season. Foliage assembly in a container puts together a mix of
flowering plants and garden herbs that result to a beautiful potted garden.  You can read more
information about potted plants from gardening.about.com and realsimple.com.
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For more details, search a container garden design ideas, a Container gardens ideas, and a garden
container ideas in Google for related information.
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